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Office Hours: Tuesday 10:00 AM-12 noon, Wednesday 1:00-2:00 PM 

Office Phone: 740-266-9081 

 Council Members: Don Coen, Chair; Shawn Scott, Vice-chair; Liz Loizzo, Secretary; 

Joe Loizzo, Joel Recznik 
                                            

Scheduled Events
Sunday Praise and Worship

 5:00 pm      At Sycamore Center,  North St., Steubenville 
    

Sunday July 12 Join us in person!!  

           More information is on the next page.
Sundays: If you are unable to attend in person the meeting
will be livestreamed on Youtube.

Council Meetings: TBA 

Summer Picnic   Sunday July 19, 2020 Aracoma Park
Please RSVP at the meeting or by phone or email to
Rebecca Wherry by July 12 so enough supplies can be on
hand. You are asked to bring a side dish and dessert. Hot
dogs, buns and paper products will be provided. The picnic
will be from 1 PM to 6 PM-eating dinner around 4 PM.

Pope Francis’ JULY Intention:

Our Families

We pray that today's families may be accompanied with
love, respect and guidance.

Thank You for submitting your ballots for the Council
election. Covenant members have received voting

information. Ballots will be due by NOON Wednesday, July
15. You can return them at the July 12 meeting or by mail or
hand delivery to Sneltings, Roy Heusel, Martha Kovach or
the community office.  Please do not use email or phone for
voting. Thank you.

Invitations

Catholic Charismatic Renewal National Service Committee:

Empowered by the Spirit Conference, November 6-8, 2020 in
Baltimore

A new issue of the CHARIS magazine is now available online at

http://bit.ly/3iCBrqo

WARRIOR’S PRAYER

HEAVENLY FATHER

YOUR WARRIOUR PREPARES FOR BATTLE

TODAY I CLAIM VICTORY OVER SATAN BY PUTTING

ON THE WHOLE ARMOR OF GOD

I PUT ON THE GIRDLE OF TRUTH

MAY I STAND FIRM IN THE TRUTH OF YOUR WORD

SO I WILL NOT BE A VICTIM OF SATAN’S LIES

I PUT ON THE BREASTPLATE OF RIGHTEOUSNESS

MAY IT GUARD MY HEART FROM EVIL

SO I WILL REMAIN PURE AND HOLY

PROTECTED UNDER THE BLOOD OF JESUS CHRIST

I PUT ON THE SHOES OF PEACE 

MAY I STAND FIRM IN THE GOOD NEWS OF THE GOSPEL 

SO YOUR PEACE WILL SHINE THROUGH ME 

AND BE A LIGHT TO ALL I ENCOUNTER

I TAKE THE SHIELD OF FAITH

MAY I BE READY FOR SATAN’S FIERY DARTS OF

DOUBT, DENIAL, DECEIT

SO I WILL NOT BE VULNERABLE TO SPIRITUAL DEFEAT

I PUT ON THE HELMET OF SALVATION

MAY I KEEP MY MIND FOCUSED ON YOU

SO SATAN WILL NOT HAVE A STRONG HOLD ON MY THOUGHTS

I TAKE THE SWORD OF THE SPIRIT

MAY THE TWO-EDGED SWORD OF YOUR WORD

BE READY I MY HANDS

SO I CAN EXPOSE THE TEMPTING WORDS OF SATAN

BY FAITH YOUR WARRIOR HAS PUT ON 

THE WHOLE ARMOR OF GOD.

I AM PREPARED TO LIVE THIS DAY IN SPIRITUAL VICTORY

AMEN



 Intercessory Prayer Requests

Pray perseveringly, be attentive to prayer and pray in a spirit of

thanksgiving. Colossians 4:2
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-Council elections    Voting has begun and concludes July 15.

-Repose of the soul of Richard Russelo and peace for his family.

-All of our elderly, infirm, and ill members-including  Pergis, Mark N.,

Vicki C, McBanes, Mercedes, Cecilia, Alex’s.

-Friends and relatives of Community members: Sr. Isabel’s brother, Fr.

Joseph D’aco-Connie P’s brother, Annette Debevec’s mother, Rosie S’s

sister-in-law Elaine.

-ChristLife to bear much fruit

-Project Rachel:  Post-abortion ministry

-Urban Underground Ministry

-Fr. Dave Pivonka,TOR President of Franciscan Univ.-and planning for the

opening of the Fall semester.

-75th Anniversary Celebration for the Diocese of Steubenville

-The president and all elected officials

-Election season: pray for candidates with wisdom and moral integrity.

-End of the COVID -19 epidemic 

Thank you for praying for these intentions!

Franciscan University Positions Available

-Nursing-clinical Instructor 

-Assistant Director of Admissions

-Admissions Counselor 

-Director, Information Technology Services

-Director of Franciscan Life Online (new)

Head Coach Women’s Swimming  

-Online Enrollment Counselor

-Custodial Coordinator (new)

-Male Residence Hall Director-Gaming

     For more information look at the Franciscan University website or

call Mary Lynn Lewis (740-283-6398)
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Steubenville Summer FUS conferences
Under the theme Hope Alive (Romans 5:5), the July 17-18 Youth
Conference features Brian Kissinger, Chris Padgett, Father Mike
Schmitz, Josh Blakesley, Mary Bielski, Michael Gormley, and Oscar
Rivera, Jr. It begins with a behind-the-scenes tour with Chris Padgett and
a 6:30 p.m. (Eastern) evening session. Cost is $40 per person or per
family of four. 

1. There is no charge for the July 19 evening adult conference, which

runs from 6:30 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. (Eastern) and features Sister Miriam
James Heidland, SOLT, Dr. Bob Rice, Father Dave Pivonka, TOR, and
keynote speaker Dr. Scott Hahn, who holds the Father Michael Scanlan
Chair of Biblical Theology and the New Evangelization at Franciscan
University. 

For those participating from home, Joseph says, “Both conferences will
be very interactive, providing an experience that is as close to the real
thing as possible. With so many in our country and world hurting right
now, we look forward to sharing the love of Christ again this summer,
just in a different way.” 

Registration is now open at SteubenvilleConferences.com. 


